
Business Experience

Aaron has over 15+ years of experience in Strategic IT, as well as IT functional
management, and service management (ITIL). He has also worked in strategic
infrastructure and services planning (Saas, wireless networking, security), project
management and business analysis. Aaron also specializes in change management,
Business Process Optimization, and implementation of effective business technology
solutions.
During his years as a Computer Engineer student, Aaron worked at several high
technology companies such as: Intel, Yahoo, and Applied Materials. It was during this
time he gained most of his technical expertise from data-warehousing, semi-conductor,
and internet technology. Aaron then worked for KPMG in Singapore as a consultant to
several Fortune 500 companies in South East Asia, focusing on automation and quality
control. He returned to the United States to work for Merrill Lynch International
(1999-2001) as a financial advisor and Vice President of Technology.
After receivign his MBA, Aaron founded Alpha Omega Technology where he still serves
as the CEO. He has also started many other companies and sold some of them. His
company has received numerous awards such as: Best Minority Owned Company in
California 2011. It ranked #42 on the 2014 Top 100 California State Fastest Growing
Companies List by Puget Sound Business Journal. It was also named to CRN Fast Growth
100 List.
Aaron also served as Vice President of Business Development for Asia Pacific Business
Chambers of Commerce. In his latest venture, Aaron co-founded medical/pharmaceutical
research and trial company. This company will help doctors, pharmaceuticals, and
researchers find matching patients and grants for clinical trials.

Personal

Aaron grew up in Indonesia as Chinese-Indonesian. He immigrated to the United

States to pursue higher education. Aaron has served with many non-profit

organizations, and used his passions for business, investing, finance, and teaching

to mentor young entrepreneurs and help business leaders suceed. Aaron enjoys

many sports, such as badminton, fishing, and bowling. He also has a passion for

photography, playing and singing music. Aaron also served in the United States

Marine Corps for over 10 years reaching the rank of 1st Lieutenant.
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